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November 6, 1978

NOTE FOR: Ms. Clusen
Dr. Liverman : .

I've been getting informal signals for some time that not all is
well 1in the Pacific managerially. The focus of difficulty clearly
seems to be in Washington, and I attach a thoughtful letter from
Bill Bair, chairman of our (your) advisory group. 1'd like to

Hal Hollister, Acting Director
Division of Operational and
Environmental Safety

Attachment:
Bair ltr dtd 10/23/78

cc w/encl: Bill Burr, OHER
J. Swinebroad, OHER
LW. Weyzen, OHER
K. Catlin, OECO
J. Whitnah, OMS
J. Deal, QES
T. McCraw, OES
L. Beaufait, OES
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